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A Former Mayor’s Appeal to His Neighbors
Dear Friends,

     Most of us that live in off-island communities have HOA’s that can, and
often have, set limits or excluded Investor Owned Short Term Rentals in order to
maintain a peaceful atmosphere in our communities.

    The people that live on Folly Island proper do not have that luxury and
depend on City Council to protect their quality of life.  On June 28th, by a vote
of 5-2, City Council refused to limit ISTRs citywide and moved Folly closer to
the complete commercialization of the residential districts.

     We are all in this together, because the loss of quality of life on the island will
ultimately affect each of us.   I ask you to sign the petition that would force City
Council to protect the island proper from the complete loss of permanent
residents.   An unlimited number of  Investor Owned Short Term Rentals will
ultimately remove the heart from the community as permanent residents are
replaced with temporary visitors.  Help save our community, please.

Sincerely,   Richard Beck (City Council 1978-1982 / Mayor 1982-1987)

          Citizen’s Petition
 To limit Investment STRs to 800

Needs Your Support


